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Sheridan

I object to the extension of the opening hours. This is a residential street. Rosella is currently a great, family 

friendly addition to the neighbourhood and I'm pleased that they are doing so well they can expand. I support 

their expanding the restaurant and look forward to their being open on Sundays but object to the extended 

hours. I am concerned that the extended hours will disturb the sleep of people living directly opposite i.e.  a 

few metres away and in the flats above. The neighbours include young families through to the elderly and it is 

not viable to have a lively, bustling pavement restaurant open beyond 11 pm without making enough noise to 

wake people up especially at closing time at 1 am. I think till midnight at weekends would be fine but in the 

week only till 11. The Vine is already a problem as I'm often woken up by drunk people talking loudly as they 

leave.
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